
CITY OF ATWATER 

 

Notice of Vacancy on the Atwater 

Citizens’ Oversight Committee 

For Public Safety Transaction and Use Tax 

 

The City of Atwater has two (2) scheduled vacancies on the Atwater Citizens’ 

Oversight Committee.  The term of one vacancy is two (2) years ending in 2020.  

The term of the second vacancy is three (3) years ending in 2021. 

 

If interested in serving on the Committee, and you are a qualified elector within 

the corporate limits of the City of Atwater, an application may be obtained at the 

reception counter of the Civic Center, 750 Bellevue Road, Atwater, during regular 

business hours (8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.) Monday through Thursday. 

 

Applications are also available online at www.atwater.org.  Applications are to 

be submitted to the City Clerk no later than 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 

1, 2018.  If ample applications are not received by that date, the deadline may be 

extended. 

 

For additional information, please contact the City Clerk’s office at: 

(209) 357-6205 or lrasmussen@atwater.org. 
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